
 

Dear parents and carers, 

On Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July, the children in year 5 and 6 will be performing 

their play ''Pirates of the Curry Bean" for you to come along and watch. Please can all 

children be dropped off at the office for 6pm ready for both performances to start 

at 6:30pm. Please ensure that your child attends both evenings.  

Tickets will cost £1 each and will be on sale on SchoolMoney under the shop section. 

Each child is allocated 4 tickets. These can be spread over the 2 performances or all 4 in 

one performance, but it must be 4 tickets in total per child to allow us to have every 

child celebrated by their family. We can only have 120 adults at each performance, due 

to fire regulations, so it will be on a first come, first serve basis. 

Please note that you will not receive a physical ticket, we will print a list of the tickets 

purchased to allow us to tick you off when you arrive. If you are coming to watch the 

performances, please arrive via the main office entrance for 6:30pm. 

Many Thanks  

School Office  

Sent via 

 
 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.S7j2I5gnp9qrRJvZV3h4JPP66oWdTcmRzJtmWncstLs-3DWLzs_ZjA-2FApGf64OxRdSAWr2cu3Guu7mq8J75ChSoChnoVs0tmUA1yFF8DLGjpPdJxawqX6gXnCtvol66MairCGd0rvLJWGTd3Rf-2F0hpgQXscQIGPYXCnQTv092ARUqkvM5Gf1DEDkjqPHZsMiMSWVcX-2BJqYnZIFEzF4nxfeDzRu3-2BD7-2FXH1bkCMIroWrPE7UPhXUjFqZ9H1VhqNpcR-2F-2FVjrJ1Mhbq-2BoLJBykqlJOO9HhQCE-3D

